
Board of Supervisors Meetings 

Monday July 10, 2017 @ 7 PM - Work Session 

Monday July 24, 2017 @ 7 PM - Regular Meeting 

All Meetings will be held in the Board Room of the Administration Building, 180 

Horse Landing Road.  

Planning Commission Meeting 

The Planning Commission will meet on Tuesday July 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Board Room of the Administration Building.  

Holidays - Offices Closed 

Monday - July 3 & Tuesday - July 4, 2017ðIndependence Day 

 

                     MONTHLY  EVENTS 

________________________________________ 

King William County Board of Supervisors 

Vision Statement 
 

King William County envisions a united community built on the foundation of its past, the 

strength of its diverse population and the promise of the future generations by focusing on 

quality of education for all citizens, quality of public services and quality of life balancing 

rural and suburban life-styles. 

 



                                COURTS  

DCSEĲDivision of Child Support Enforcement will have staff available 
at the Following locations: 
 
DCSE Personnel will be at the King William Social Services building on 
the First Thursday of each month from 9:30am-3:00pm to assist you 
with child support related questions and/or inquiries,   
 
DCSE (Division of child support enforcement) Personnel will be at the King 
& Queen Social Services building on the Third Thursday of each month 
from 9:30am-3:00pm to assist you with child support related questions 
and/or inquiries,   
 
DCSE Contact number is 800-468-8894. 



           COMMISSIONER OF REVENUE  

Commissionerôs Corner 

Please be aware that Deputy Beth Carter will be in the field assessing new 
construction for tax purposes.  She does not need to enter the home and 
just needs to take measurements from the outside.  Please keep any pets 
confined so that she can perform her work.  Call the Commissionerôs Office 
at 769-4941 if you have any questions about the assessment process. 



                    EXTENSION OFFICE   

      Registration for Junior 4-H Camp is now open. 



                    EXTENSION OFFICE   


